
Esquemas de Pagos por Servicios Ambientales: Entrenamiento para Funcionarios de Gobierno. 

 Segunda Versión” 

 

The OAS Department of Human Development, Education and Culture in collaboration with the 

Department of Sustainable Development of the OAS, are offering scholarships for  

the course: “Diseño e Implementación de Esquemas de Pagos por Servicios Ambientales: 

Entrenamiento para Funcionarios de Gobierno.  Segunda Versión”. This  

is an onsite course and will be taught in Spanish. 

 

The course will be delivered at the headquarters of FUNGLODE, in Santo Domingo, Dominican 

Republic, From October 4
th

, to October 8
th

, 2010. Scholarships recipients will be  

selected from among applications submitted to the OAS Department of Human Development, 

Education and Culture through the National Liaison Office (ONE) in each Member  

State.  

 

The deadline for receiving the applications in Washington, D.C. is September 1
st

, 2010 

 

 

Please be advised that the announcement of the course is available in our web site: 

www.educoas.org. The online application form must be completed on-line and can be accessed 

at:  http://www.educoas.org/portal/es/oasbecas/distancia.aspx?culture=es&navid=281 ; here 

you will find the announcements of all the PDSP online courses, click on the one you are 

interested in, go through the end of the page, then you’ll find the “Continue” button which will 

direct you to the online form that you must fill out. 

 

NOTE: Representations of the OAS in the Member States are requested to acknowledge receipt 

of this announcement and to verify that the scholarship applications are sent in a timely 

manner.  

 

National Liaison Offices in the Member States are requested to submit no more than four (4) 

applications for this course. If the number of applications received exceeds the number 

specified, the OAS Department of Human Development, Education and Culture will request the 

corresponding Permanent Mission to the OAS in Washington, DC to conduct a pre-selection of 

the candidates submitted by the ONE in order to reduce the number to that requested in this 

message.  

 

In those cases where a Member State has more than one National Liaison Office (ONE), the 

member state is asked to submit only one list with the names of the maximum number of the 

recommended candidates as requested by DHD. 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: THESE SCHOLARSHIPS ARE SUBJECT TO THE AVAILABILITY OF 

FUNDS CORRESPONDING TO THE 2010 REGULAR BUDGET 

 


